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Executive Engineer,

Provincial Division,

Hr.PWD B&R Br.,

Majri Chowk, Panchkula

(Tel. No.:- 0172-2920477)
E-mail:-pwd-eepd-panchkula@hry.nic.in

F\current letter File 16.03.2023
To
The Principal,

Gurukul, Sector 20,

Panchkula

(Darbari Lal Foundation)(Regd.)

Memo No..- 2244

Dated:- 26 |6’25

Subject:-. Issue of building structure safety certificate.

Ref:- Your office letter No. DI1f/0623/363 dated 19/06/2023.

In this connection, it is intimated that concerned Sub Divisional Engineer has

reported vide his memo no. 461 dated 26/06/2023 that inspection of school building has been

done alongwith Junior Engineer on dated 26/06/2023. During inspection of the school building,

no visible stresses have been noticed in the said building.

Accordingly as per report submitted by the concerned Sub Divisional Engineer as

well as consultant, the Structural Stability Certificate is hereby issued for the next session i.e.

2023-24. Our department does not issue any certificate regarding safety from earthquake.

DA/Nil

- ;")"i'\

Bl

R R

)-w ot Je8 ;' _;a ,.""1': %@;l\ﬁr | :?_ /& ;‘J
s ‘le. _Jé v /

Executive dngineel’,

Provl. Divn., Hr.PWD B&R ,
Panchkula

manager
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